
CHIEF OF DETECTIVES 

TO: All Concerned Personnel 

FROM: Chief of Detectives 

SUBJECT: APPROVAL OF ALL WIRETAP INVESTIGATIONS 

Effective immediately the Chief of Police has designated two Executive Level Staff officers to be 
his designee for purposes of approving all new and renewal requests for wiretaps within the scope 
of California Penal Code Section 629.50 (a)(3). 

Deputy Chief Alan S. Hamilton, Chief of Detectives, will be the primary designee. In the event of 

his absence, his alternate is Commander Jay Mastick. This Notice will remain in effect until 

otherwise rescinded. 

If you have any questions, please contact Lt. Richard Ulley, Detective Bureau, at (213) 486-7000. 

L 
ALAN S. HAMILTON, Deputy Chief 

Chief of Detectives 

DISTRIBUTION "D" 

APPROVED: 

T. SCOTT HARRELSON, Deputy Chief

Chief of Staff

Office of the Chief of Police

December 23, 2024


